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Gridley, CA  95948 
(530) 846-5594  (530) 846-4084 FAX 

Michelle Sanchez, Superintendent/Principal 

 
May 26, 2017 
 
 
Dear Manzanita Families— 
 
We recently became aware of a sober living facility that will apparently be sited at a 
location on Center Avenue, adjacent to the lot behind our playground. We understand this 
is concerning to our community for a variety of reasons. We are working with our elected 
county officials to gather accurate information and collaborate with them on this 
situation. Keeping your children safe while at school is our district’s top priority.  
 
We will be hosting a community forum in the gym on Tuesday night, May 30th at 6:30 
pm to share information and answer questions. We will be working over the weekend to 
continue to gather information to share with you that night.  
 
Have a great Memorial Day weekend. It is such a wonderful time to honor our veterans 
and those who have given their lives for our country. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday night. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at the school office (846-5594) 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle Sanchez 
Superintendent/Principal 
 
  


